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Subject: Sport England Response: 18/00220/F Land North of (SE ref: SE/CL/2018/48139/N)

	 

	 

		Dear Caroline,
 
Thank you for re-consulting Sport England on the above application.
 
I have reviewed the amended layout and have no further comments to make.

Therefore, Sport England continues to offers its support for this this application, as it is considered to meet our Objective Provide.
 
The absence of an objection to this application, in the context of the Town and Country Planning Act, cannot be taken as formal support or consent from Sport England or any National Governing Body of Sport to any related funding application, or as may be required by virtue of any pre-existing funding agreement.
 
If this application is to be presented to a Planning Committee, we would like to be notified in advance of the publication of any committee agendas, report(s) and committee date(s). We would be grateful if you would advise us of the outcome of the application by sending us a copy of the decision notice. 

Yours sincerely,

Bob
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bob Sharples  RIBA MRTPI
Principal Planning Manager - South Planning Team
 






